
From: "Aoife Byrne - (DECLG)" <email address redacted> 
To: "Aarhus Compliance 
Cc: "Fiona Marshall, "Marguerite Ryan - (DECLG)" <email addresses redacted> 
Date: 30/11/2015 16:53 
Subject: ACCC.C.2014.112 National Response - Ireland 
 
 
 

Dear Fiona, 
  
I am emailing on behalf of the National Focal Point, Marguerite Ryan who is unfortunately 
indisposed. Please find attached National Response from Ireland in relation to above cited 
Communication. In light of Marguerite’s absence could you please cc me in confirming receipt of the 
attached.  
  
Furthermore, as there are numerous references documents (42 in total) I will submit these in further 
emails with 10 attachments to prevent any blocks. The reference list is contained in the attached. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any related queries. 
  
With kind regards, 
  
Aoife Byrne 
  
Aoife Byrne 

Environment Policy and Awareness 

Department of the Environment, Community and Local Government 

Newtown Road 

Wexford 

Teil/Tel: 053 911 7419 

 

 

 


